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                    Second Sunday of Easter         

   
Saturday, April 7

  5:00 p.m.   +McGlynn Family

  
Sunday, April 8
 8:30 a.m.
   +Billy Alan Medvetz 
10:00 a.m.    +Louise Burns

 5:00 p.m. 

People of the Parish



Monday, April 9
7:30 a.m. 
     +Susan Ann Gahrmann



Tuesday, April 10
7:30 a.m.

      Joseph Wercherski 

  
Wednesday, April 11
5:00 p.m.
+John J. Selinsky Family


+ Charles DuFour



+ Andrew Geerlof

7:30 a.m.       Thursday, April 12


 +Raul Tuscano


Friday, April 13

7:30  a.m.    +Ludy Lazaro


Saturday, April 14




Vigil Mass
 5:00 p.m.
    +John Annina
 



Third Sunday of Easter
         


 Sunday, April 8   
  8:30 a.m
    +Billy Alan Medvetz
 10:00 a.m.   +Louise Burns
  5:00 p.m.   +People of the Parish
Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for April
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Easter Remembrance of Loved Ones - A list of living and deceased members are listed on the bulletin boards in the church.  (Back of church and left side)
. 

       Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure
Collection for April 1 - $ 3,882.00
Mail Donations-$ 1,235.00
Easter Collection $ 12,388.50

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish

In your will and estate planning.     
Sunday, April 8, 2018
Second Sunday of Easter 
 “The community of believers was of one heart and mind, and no one claimed that any of his possessions was his own…” – ACTS 4:32.”  
All that we are and all that we have is a gift from God! Think of your family, your friends, your talents, your abilities and your money – these are all gifts from God!  We aren’t really owners of anything, we are merely “stewards’ of the gifts God has blessed us with.
Week of April 7-13
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS

+Candle for Mary + 
Special Intention
Offerings are available for a loved one or special intention. Call the parish office for details.
Parish Registration:  All parishioners should be registered.  Parishioners over the age of 18 should register independently of their parents.  It is necessary to be a registered parishioner for at least 3 months with active participation including attending Mass on a regular basis in order for us to provide testimonial letters to be a sponsor for Baptism or Confirmation.  Kindly notify the parish office of any changes in address or phone number.


Lucky Money Calendar  - Congratulations to Onessa Blenman who won the Lucky Calendar for $500.00 this past Tuesday.   The next drawing will be held next month May 1, 2018 for $500.00.   
If you already have an entry in the drum and feel super lucky, you might want to buy an additional calendar. Extra calendars are available at the parish office.
Joyce Hanula, John Gregor,
Patricia Ronan, Joe Rossi, Jean Obst,
Antoinette Rossi, Florence Unverzagt,
Kristin Rein, Noel Gowran, 
Mary Ann Pillo, Nancy Blackmon, Carol Ostrowski
Susan Wiecek Shecter, Maryanne Goccia, Eleanor Munck
Helen Kovacs, Claire Watson, Debbie Canuso-Danley,
Marilyn Rinfret , Maria C Silva, Maria Rossi,
Louis Kadubic, Michael Majewski, Catherine Cantasano,
Renee Giliberti, Genevieve Mroczko, Josephine Dehlinger,
Phyllis Mason, Gloria Gregor-Hughes, Emerson Harper,
Fr.Ed Flanagan, Roger Gregor, Peggy Reynolds, 
Margaret Drack, Luke Mayell, Karen Kleinschmidt, 
Cheryl Hayes, DeAnn Morgan, Kathleen McGreevy,
Patricia Doyle, Rebecca Rannazzisi, Bernadette Haase.
Please keep us updated on your loved ones.

Please note at any time, you may begin ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website:

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your giving history just by logging in Visit our website: www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started.



Marriage Encounter

Now that Spring is finally approaching, why not shake off those winter blues and pump some new life into your marriage.

A Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend gives you the time and tools to revitalize romance, deepen communication, and nourish the spirituality in your marriage.

The next Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend will be held April 20-22.  Early registration is advisable as space is limited.  Phone 1-732-904-9636 for registration and information.


SAVE THE DATE! – 8TH Annual Wine Tasting
Saturday, April 14th 7-10 p.m. St. Bart’s Parish Hall

Sponsored by Adelphia Wine Co. &

St. Bartholomew Columbiettes – . Tickets $30

Before 4/7 $40 After 4/7 Includes food, dessert

 and more! Call Noreen at (732) 238-5743


Corpus Christi Tricky Tray

Many thanks to all who donated, baked, participated, and or assisted with our recent Tricky Tray.  More details on the event will be posted in next week’s bulletin.
Holy Family Parish – New Brunswick presents

An evening with a world-class tenor Daniel Rodriguez

Dinner and Show $50 per person – Friday, April 20, 2018

7p.m.-10pm – Saints Peter & Paul Church, 285 Hamilton St. Somerset, NJ.   Proceeds to benefit The Archdiocese of San Juan DePuerto Rico.



Mother Seton Regional HS – One Valley Rd, Clark, NJ

Dates to Remember – Open House, Tuesday, April 17 at 7:00 p.m. Stem Day – Saturday April 21 9:00 a,m.-12:15 p.m.  Visit our website information!  www.motherseton.org “The Future is Hers


The Diocese of Metuchen is honored to host the official relics of Saint Pio of Pietrecina to commemorate the 50th anniversary of his passing.  All are welcome for public veneration.  Tuesday. April 17, 2018 9 a.m. to 6:30 p.m.

Cathedral of St. Francis of Assisi, 548 Main Street, Metuchen, NJ.  1 p.m. Prayer Service for the St. Francis School community, Presider:  The Most Rev. James F. Checchio, Bishop of Metuchen, 7p.m. Mass in honor of Saint Pio Celebrant Rev. Msgr. Robert Zamorski, Homilist, Rev. Timothy Christy, Vicar for Evangelization & Communication.  All are welcome.  Confessions will be available throughout the day.   
St. Bernadette Church, Parlin, NJ – Social Concerns Ministry Fall Clothing Drive will conduct a fall clothing drive on Saturday, April 21, 2018.  Please help us fund our programs by donating clothing, small appliances, household items, toys, reading books, small furniture, linens, blankets, curtains, drapes, bedspreads, pillows, handbags, shoes.  No large appliances or furniture will be accepted.  We will have a truck available in the parking lot (20 Villanova Road, Parlin) on Saturday from 9:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m.  Tax receipts will be available.  



Catholic Home Missions Appeal
A special envelope to support Catholic Home Missions will be collected next weekend. (these are found in your packet of envelopes).  Right now, over 40 percent of dioceses in the United States are considered home mission territory because they are unable to fund the essential pastoral work needed in their communities.  Your support of this appeal helps ease the struggle of these dioceses.  Please prayerfully consider how you can support this appeal. 



Good Friday – Holy Land Collection
Thank you for you generous donation of $1,137.00 which was collected and will be sent to support Christians in the Holy Land. 


Don’t worry about anything,

but pray about everything.

With thankful hearts

Offer up your prayers and 
requests to God.
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Universal:


For Those who have Responsibility in Economic Matters:


That economists may have the courage to reject any economy of exclusion and know how to open new paths.








